
Network Access Permission Restriction 

Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Update on Network Access Permission Restrictions 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding the network access permission 

restrictions that have recently been implemented. In our ongoing efforts to enhance security and 

protect our network infrastructure, we have updated the access protocols as follows: 

• Access to sensitive data will now require dual authentication. 

• Employees will be assigned specific network access levels based on their roles. 

• All remote connections will be monitored and logged for security compliance. 

These changes will be effective as of [Effective Date]. We believe these measures will greatly 

enhance the security of our network and safeguard our organizational data. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the updated restrictions, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to the IT department at [IT Department Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


